
May 17, 2024

Reverence, Respect, 
Responsibility…What 
starts here can change 

the world.

Dear St. Patrick School Families,

As we reach the end of this school year, I am overjoyed with 
all we’ve accomplished, feel a bit of sadness that my first 
year as your principal is coming to an end, but most of all, 
have immense hope for the future of St. Patrick School 
because of all of you.

This year has been a testament to the strength of our school 
community. Together, we’ve navigated challenges, 
celebrated achievements, and grown in our Catholic faith. In 
our classrooms, you, our students, have not only gained 
knowledge, with the help of our wonderful teachers, but 
also grown in compassion. You’ve learned to see the world 
through a Christ-centered lens, a skill that will last 
throughout your lives.

To our families, your unwavering support has been the root 
of our success. Your partnership in fostering a love of 
learning and leading by faith is truly immeasurable.

As you begin your summer adventures, remember to carry 
with you the spirit of service and the light of faith and share 
it with everyone you meet. May God bless you and keep you 
safe throughout the summer months. 

With heartfelt gratitude,
Mrs. Smith 



First
Communion

To Our 2nd Grade First Communicants



Our 8th Graders partied on Wednesday and 
rode off on Thursday to start their next adventure!

Congratulations St. Patrick School Class of 2024!

8th Grade
Last Days



Science
in Action

Our PreK-4 raised and released butterflies. 
Check out the joy when one landed on Isaiah!

7th Grade Science class uses a string board 
with cups of water to study Newton’s Laws. Pre K 

thought it was so cool they stuck around to watch!



Service
to Others

"Be devoted to one another in love. Honor one another above yourselves."
Romans 12:10

Thank you to our students, faculty and staff and parish 
friends who model service above self in efforts to help our 

school, parish and greater community flourish!

https://www.biblestudytools.com/romans/12-10.html


Recent 
Outings

3rd Grade enjoyed the annual Somer Park field trip!
The Irish Band performed at the Courthouse Plaza!













IRISH
Athletics



IRISH
Athletics



IRISH
Athletics

THANK YOU FOR 
SUPPORTING 

IRISH ATHLETICS 
BY 

VOLUNTEERING 
AT THE IESA 

STATE TRACK 
MEET!!!



IRISH
Athletics



            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates








